
From: Walsh, Natalie
Sent: 4/28/2010 6:34:44 PM
To: Besa, Athena (ABesa@semprautilities.com); Ramaiya, Shilpa R

(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); don.arambula@sce.com 
(don.arambula@sce.com)

Cc: Clinton, Jeanne (jeanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Regular Monthly ED/IOU Conference Calls

Thanks so much for suggesting this, since I think it 
could be very useful to enhance communication/info sharing.

Jeanne and I haven't had a chance to talk internally 
about this, so we will get back to you shortly on both schedule 
and who will attend.

From: Besa, Athena 
[mailto:ABesa@semprautilities.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2010 
10:27 AM
To: Walsh, Natalie; Clinton, Jeanne
Cc:
'Don.Arambula@sce.com'; Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: Regular Monthly 
ED/IOU Conference Calls

Hi, Natalie and 
Jeanne!

I'm following up
regarding the recommendation for ED and IOU regulatory/policy representatives 
have a monthly regular conference call to discuss items of interest and/or 
concern. All of us agreed that it is a good idea and so we are suggesting 
a 2nd Tuesday of the month afternoon call. We
could set up for 1.5 hour call and we should have an agenda prior to the call to 
manage our time. If there is nothing of substance to discuss, we could 
always cancel the call or reschedule.
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Please let me know
if the proposed schedule works for you otherwise, please provide an 
alternative. Also please let me know how many attendees on your staffs 
will be participating so we can ensure adequate call lines.

Thanks!

Athena
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